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Government of Pakistan

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

HIRING OF SERVICES OF INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL, COMMERCIAL AND
MANAGEMENT AUDITORS FOR DETERMINING ACTUAL UFG OF GAS
COMPANIES IN RESPECT OF INDIGENOUS GAS AS WELL AS IMPORTED
RLNG AND DIVERSION OF RLNG VOLUME BY SNGPL TO DOMESTIC AND
COMMERCIAL CONSUMERS

EXTENSION OF DATE

1. Considering the requests received for extension in deadline for submission of bids as
published in the local and international newspapers on 10" & 11" December 2020
respectively and as also placed on Official websites of Qil & Gas Regulatory Authority
(OGRA) (www.ogra.org.pk), & Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA)
(www.ppra.org.pk) the deadline for submission of bids for hiring of services of
international technical, commercial and management auditors for determining actual UFG
of Gas companies in respect of indigenous gas as well as imported RLNG and diversion of
RLNG volume by SNGPL to domestic and commercial Consumers is hereby extended till
1 February, 2021 (1100 hours (PST). All terms and conditions of the EQI as advertised
earlier remain unaltered.

2. Incase of furtherinformation/ query please contact.

Senior Executive Director (Gas)

0il & Gas Regulatory Authority
Plot No 54-B, Fazl-e-Haq Road,
Blue Area, Islamabad-Pakistan, Ph: +92-51-9244371, Email: Gasdata@ogra.org.pk
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